


Parent voice Group Meeting Minutes

	<p align="center">Paternoster School Parent Voice Group Meeting 1 14th June 2022 9.15 – 11.00am</p>
Items	OUTCOMES/ACTIONS/DATES
Attendees: AF, SS, Dan, Fara, Jade, Sally, Beth, Sharon, Emma, Emma K	Apologies: Phillipa, Kyla, Roxy, Rachel
Welcome and Introductions	AF welcomed Dan, Fara, Emma and Emma K to the group.
Feedback on first PVG	AF collected feedback about the first PVG meeting on May 5 th , 2022. Parents said they felt it was a positive meeting and that it is good to have a voice. There is now at least one rep from each class.
Actions from previous meeting	<p>Communication with classes: this has improved for most parents at the meeting. 1 parent would still like more info. Action: <i>AF to speak to class teacher to arrange meeting.</i></p> <p>A meeting with KS4 parents and VK and SB will take place at the next meeting in Sept 22 to discuss transition to college and travel training.</p> <p>SS gave an update on the Stay and Play held in half term holiday. This was very successful especially given that primary and senior pupils were put together instead of having separate sessions. Sheryl requested that parents give her some feedback about the event. Beth suggested having coloured bubbles as an activity. We then discussed opening the playground to parents during the holidays. The Parent Voice group volunteered to oversee this i.e. set up a rota of parents. Sharon informed school that there are fully accessible toilets with an adult changing bed in St Michael's playground, which would mean the sports hall would not need to be opened. Action: <i>AF/SS to discuss with Andre.</i></p>
Areas for consultation from school	School strapline: AF consulted the parents present about changing the school strapline. She explained that this had been discussed with governors and staff, and that they were supportive of a possible new strapline, ' Small School. Big Opportunities '. The parents really liked this as they felt it reflected the school well. This will be taken to the LAB meeting on 21 st June 2021 for final approval.
Questions/areas raised from class representatives	AF gave an update regarding the RTA involving a school pupil on Watermoor road at the beginning of Term 6. She explained that the Highway Agency had been informed, that they would do a review and hopefully come out to the school. We will be asking for yellow zig zag lines to be in place across the front of school to stop parking on the single yellow line. It was suggested that school should request that the parking bay opposite school be removed to make it safer for vehicles waiting to come onto the school site, and that school request flashing lights and clearer signage that is more visible. Parent voice will be updated after this review has taken place.
Curriculum	Sam Beltran talked to parents about the school's curriculum and explained the four different curricula (EYFS, Yellow, Blue, and Moving On, Moving Up), and 4 sequential learning pathways. Parents asked questions for clarification.
Date and time of next meeting	29 th September 2022 @9.30am
Next meeting agenda items:	Earwig - JL, PSHE Curriculum – VK/SB